
Meet Dr. Scott Schulz 
Traverse City, MI 

 
1) What is your favorite GLAO memory? 
 
I really enjoyed the GLAO annual session in 
New Orleans. It was a combined meeting and 
the lectures were great. I got a lot of one-on-one 
time with old friends and some of my professors 
from my ortho residency. It’s always great to 
learn and explore a cool city with your 
colleagues at the GLAO meeting.   
 
 
2) What advice would you have for younger 
members beginning their careers? 
 
Visit orthodontic practices of your friends/mentors. There is so much to learn (what to do, and 
not to do) from the team members and doctors at other practices.  
Monetarily, invest in your practice first. At home, save and invest early and hold off on 
extravagant expenses. Time is everything with investments.   
 
 
3) If you were not an orthodontist what would you be and why? 
 
Within the dental profession, an oral surgeon. I always loved extracting teeth, and I think I would 
be constantly stimulated by the complexity of the work. Outside of dentistry, I think I would have 
been happy as a college biology professor. I love biology and research, and working with 
college students would be challenging and rewarding. 
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